CITY OF FLINT

DEPARTMENT OF PuBLIC WORKS & UTILITIES

SHELDON A. NEELY

ROBERT BINCSIK
MAYoRr

DIRECTOR

June 17, 2020

Dear Residents,

Please be advised there will be a DISRUPTION IN WATER SERVICE due to
connecting the new water main to the existing water distribution system in the
area mentioned below. We apologize for the inconvenience but it is necessary to
facilitate the new water main project. The City of Flint Water Department will be
TURNING OFF WATER on Monday, June 22, 2020 due to an ongoing water
main project on Court Street. Your water will be turned off at approximately 8:00
a.m. We anticipate that the water will be off at least 4 hours, but be advised that
it could be longer. Due to the time frame it is off we will be issuing a
precautionary boil water notice for the affected area. Once bacteriological samples

clear we will lift the boil water advisory. We anticipate the boil water advisory to
last 24 hours but it could last longer.

The following areas will affected are:
» Court street from Kensington St. to Crapo St.
» Beard St., East Fork Dr. and Woodside Dr. will also be affected

» Avon street east of court street may experience low pressure

Please call 810-766-7202 if you have any questions regarding water restoration.
Again we apologize for any inconvenience caused by this disruption in service.

Sincerely,

Boaaad..

Robert Bincsik
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